Press Release by Rotary Club of Fairfield Glade
Rotary Club of Fairfield Glade 
Jeff Townsend, Public Relations  j1town@earthlink.net



[image: Rotary blue gold.png]
ROTARY OPEN HOUSE May 29
Rotary Club of Fairfield Glade is holding an Open House on May 29 at the St. George Marina Pavilion from 5 p.m. 6:30 p.m.  This is an open meeting to learn what Rotary is, and what it is doing in our community.   
The public is invited to join Rotarians, friends, and neighbors for a social hour with beer, wine, and soft drinks and then hamburgers and hot dogs. After eating, a brief overview of Rotary and the projects the Fairfield Glade Club does to serve our community will be presented.  
The Rotary Club of Fairfield Glade is a active Club of more than 65 members, but is always looking for people who want to give back so we can do even more to make our community better and help those in need.  
Contact any Rotarian or Chris Celik at 931-484-6019  celik.rotary@gmail.com  to reserve your spot so we can make sure to have enough food and drink for everyone. Even if you don’t make contact, please come to learn about Rotary, and what the Club has been doing locally, nationally, and internationally.  You may just find that you would like to join us in giving back.  We sure hope you will.
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